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• Infrastructure – Having the flights from Karratha to Christmas Island would 
provide the City of Karratha with the means to upgrade the airport to a fully 
functioning International Airport which would mean that we would then be open 
to take flights from other destinations such as Singapore, Bali and beyond.  This in 
turn would provide further economic, lifestyle, employment & tourism 
opportunities to not only Karratha and the Pilbara, but also to the Indian Ocean 
Territories as Karratha would become the hub of the North West for all 
international flights. 

 
In closing, I can see no downsides to these flights being implemented, only benefits to the 
entire region, and look forward to a positive step forward for all concerned. 
 
Kind regards, 

Tony Simpson 
CEO 
Regional Development Australia Pilbara 
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